
 

 

 

 

Circular 

 

To: All our Patrons, Owners, Clubs, Stables, Veterinarians, Trainers, and related Officials 

Date:  13/09/2022 

Sub:  Revised FEI Financial Charges  

 

Dear Patrons, 

 

Greetings from the UAE Equestrian and Racing Federation. 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome all our patrons to the new 2022 – 2023 equestrian 

season.   

At the outset kindly be informed that The FEI has announced its Revised Financial Charges 

following the decision taken at the FEI Hybrid General Assembly 2021.  

Accordingly, an amendment has been made in the charges for the FEI annual registration of 

horses and ponies, competing at CI level in all FEI disciplines.  The revised FEI charges for 

the FEI registration of horses will be AED150 plus 5% tax (in place of AED 100 plus 5% 

tax) which will be implemented from this season, 2022 – 2023 FEI registrations onwards. 

 

This is for your kind information.    

 

Best regards,   

 

 

Dr. Ghanem Al Hajiri 

Secretary General 
 


